
  Wee News Update: October 2020 

A HUGE Thank you to Reece’s Dad for 

making and donating this hand sanitising 

station to Team Holywood. 

It is brilliant ! 

Keep sanitising and washing your hands 

out there—Stay safe and well!! 

Mrs Queen loved her hand made necklace! 

I have been asked  to pass on Mrs Queen’s thanks to every-

one who contributed to her leaving present. I hope you 

agree that her hand cut silver tree from a silver Florin is   

gorgeous!   

Mrs Queen gifted £50 to Team Holywood and asked that we 

get something to add to the playground like an apple tree or perhaps a grape vine 

for the greenhouse! Thank you Mrs Queen! We’ll let you know what we spend your 

gift on. 

BIG THURSDAY is BACK!! As you can see from the photos pupils were fully engaged in 

the first Big Thursday of the term.  

This term we have: Art, Science - electrical circuits, PE and Computer Science - robotics 

on the Big Thursday menu. 

We have invested in 10 tablets and 10 sets of LEGO WeDo so that pupils 

across the school can work in pairs/ small groups to build, design and ani-

mate their robotic builds.  

The plan would be to offer an afterschool club later in the year (if it is safe 

to do so). 

 

Please Keep Your Personal     

Information Up To Date    

With Us :) 

If you have moved house or have changed 

your mobile number / e-mail address let us 

know as soon as possible so that you can be 

sure that you are receiving all the              

information being sent home. 

 


